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SWONAP Deputy Administrator Cheryl Dixon Zuni and staff attended the Groundbreaking Ceremony at 
Pueblo of Laguna for the Laguna #3 Townhome project. This development will provide much needed 
affordable housing for members of the Laguna Pueblo.  Project funding comes from the Low Income 
Housing Tax Credit program.   
 

 
From Left to Right: SWONAP staff Ben Weiss, Lisa Smith, Deputy Administrator Cheryl Dixon Zuni with Pueblo of Laguna 
Governor Herrera 

 



 

 
Pueblo of Laguna Governor Herrera 
 


